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Cape Jervis and Kangaroo Island 
Ports Upgrade  
Cape Jervis Works Update 

    

We are upgrading the Penneshaw and Cape Jervis ports 
increasing the facilities’ lifespan and supporting continued 
ferry services between Kangaroo Island and the mainland. 
This project is funded by the South Australian Government.  

When complete, the upgraded ports will feature new, fit-for-
purpose facilities including improved berthing areas, 
additional navigational equipment, and enhanced passenger 
amenities 

What’s happening: 
Major works to upgrade the port infrastructure are underway at Cape 
Jervis. To ensure we maintain access to the ferry terminal and to 
minimise impacts to ferry timetables some activities will be undertaken 
at night, in addition to the regular day works schedule. Removing the 
existing passenger stairway and installing temporary passenger access 
will commence shortly and will be undertaken at night. 

How this affects you: 
Between Thursday 4th April and Saturday 6th April 2024 these 
works will be undertaken between 7pm and 7am, weather 
permitting. Some noise can be expected; however, we will make every 
effort to minimise impacts as much as practically possible.  

Please observe on site signage, take care around construction 
vehicles, and follow the direction of traffic controllers. 

Additionally, as previously advised, the Cape Jervis public jetty 
will close to the public from 6am Tuesday 2 April 2024. 

When 

Ongoing 

Hours of operation 

Between 7am and 7pm 
Monday to Saturday. 

Some Sunday work will be 
required 

Night Works as required 
between 7pm and 7am. 

Where 

Cape Jervis Harbor 
Precinct 
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During our construction activities access to the ferry terminal and parking in the precinct will be 
maintained. The heavy vehicle turnaround area and overnight parking will continue to be available 
behind the lighthouse. 

Onsite signage and traffic management will be in place if there is a need for any temporary changes.  

We will provide advance notice of any significant changes to the schedule of works or additional impacts 
as the project progresses. 

We encourage you to subscribe for project updates at www.dit.sa.gov.au/kiports to stay informed.  

We thank you for your patience while these critical infrastructure works are completed 

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/KIPorts  
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.KangarooIsland@sa.gov.au  
• Call 1300 794 880 
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